
De : European Disability Forum <naomi.mabita@edf-feph.org>  
Envoyé : lundi 3 août 2020 11:37 
À : Secretariat BDF <info@bdf.belgium.be> 
Objet : Save the date: Web Accessibility Directive Deadline 
 

Save the date: Online event: Web Accessibility 

Directive Deadline - Are we accessible yet?  
 

September 23rd, 15:00 – 17:00 

  

By the 23 September 2020 all public sector body websites must be accessible for 

persons with disabilities as required by the 2016 EU Web Accessibility Directive, a 

milestone legislation for accessibility and digital participation in the EU. 

  

We are inviting you to an online discussion co-organised with the European 

Commission unit responsible for this EU law to discuss achievements and 

remaining challenges for the full implementation of the Web Accessibility Directive. 

  

Join us and other disability activists, accessibility experts, representatives from the 

European Commission, national governments and public sector bodies to identify 

best practices and shortcomings of implementation. 

  

Register to this online event 

  

We look forward to your participation! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

European Disability Forum Secretariat 

   

 

In the meantime, why not check out...  

mailto:naomi.mabita@edf-feph.org
mailto:info@bdf.belgium.be
https://edf-feph.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=865a5bbea1086c57a41cc876d&id=cfdf02517b&e=492afc6ab0


 

• Our Web Accessibility Directive transposition toolkit (pdf) 

• Our page on web accessibility resources 

• A free introduction course to web accessibility 
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